Memorandum

CITY OF DALLAS

oare July 29, 2011

o Rosa Rios, Interim City Secretary,
Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

susect  Cancellation of the August 9 and August 23, 2011 Quality of Life Committee
Meetings

The Quality of Life Committee meetings for Tuesday, August 9" and Tuesday,
August 23rd have been cancelled.

If you have questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Pauline Medrano, Chair

Mayor Pro Tem
District 2

cc: Mary K. Suhm, City Manager
Thomas P. Perkins, Jr., City Attorney
Craig D. Kinton, City Auditor
C. Victor Lander, Administrative Judge
A.C. Gonzalez, First Assistant City Manager
Ryan S. Evans, Assistant City Manager
Jill A. Jordan, P.E., Assistant City Manager
Forest E. Turner, Assistant City Manager
Joey Zapata, Interim Assistant City Manager
Jeanne Chipperfield, Chief Financial Officer
Frank Librio, Public Information Office
Helena Stevens-Thompson, Assistant to the City Manager

“Dallas ~ Together, we do it better!”





